
Friday, September 28, 2018

Happy Friday!  We had a fabulous pumpkin-filled week!  We worked on our 

counting, measuring skills, and writing.  We also had a fun time exploring the inside of a 

pumpkin and picking out all of the seeds!   

Weekly Focus

Letter - Ff

Number - 6 

Shape - Diamond

Color - Purple

Sight Words - do, came, eat, and, be

Next week our theme will be spiders.  We will work on our number order by 

making spider webs, using watercolors, reading a book about spiders in small groups, as 

well as many other fun activities! 

Next Week's Focus

Letter - Gg

Number - 7

Shape - Heart

Color - Pink

Sight Words -  ate, can, see, good, get

We are looking forward to our Fire Department field trip!  We have plenty of 

chaperones, but if you would still like to come we would love to have you!  We have also 



planned a field trip to Bandy’s pumpkin patch at the end of the month, be looking for a 

permission slip so you can let us know if you would like to drive and chaperone for that.

If anyone has a portable CD player we are in need of one for our classroom!  

Please be sure that your child has a warm change of clothes in his/her cubby. 

The laundry schedule will be as follows:

-August/September: Bookhout Family

-October: Rachatanavin Family

-November/December: Neitzer/Gunning Family

- January: Roberts Family

-February:  Watters-Sandrock Family

Enjoy your weekend!  

Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa 




